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BCSGA: Student Services Program Appeal (FY25)

From The Office of Student Life at Bakersfield College <no-reply@wufoo.com>
Date Mon 2/3/2025 10:00 AM
To studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu <studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu>
Cc BC SGA Director of Finance <bcsgafinance@bakersfieldcollege.edu>

Student Name * Denise  Romero

BC ID Number * @00549780

BC Email * denise.romero@email.bakersfieldcollege.edu

Who referred you to this appeals form? * staff

I have: * Used the Renegade Pantry

I currently: * None of the above.

Check Semesters you'd like to appeal. * Fall 2024
Spring 2025

Please explain in detail why you are

requesting a refund. A minimum 75 word

statement is needed. *

I would like to request a refund for the BCSGA/KVC Discount Card
fees for the Fall and Spring semester and would like to provide
some context regarding my status as a Bakersfield College I am
currently an employee in the financial aid office and also a student.
As part of my employee benefits, I already receive services such as
free printing, the ability to attend the pantry on a weekly basis, and
access to shopping at Bakersfield College. Thank you for your time
and assistance.
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